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Address | Overseas: Committee, London, E.C.3 Telex No.: 24305

26th February 1962

Dear Sir,

Motorship "MAX gv

I acknowledge the receipt of your cablegranm
of the 2let instent, The question of the overdue
surveys has been discussed with the Chairman of the
Classification Committee, who is disappointed to note
that the Owners apparently do not appreciate the
importance of fulfilling the Soeclety's requirements
for maintenance of clags. If you have not alrcady
done so, it is considered you should impress upon
the Owners that it is almost certain the Committee
will teke some action in regard to +the vegsel's
clas: if the overdue Screwshaft Survey is not carried
out at a very early date bearing in mind the fact
that it fell due in Iay 1961,

The Special wvurvey should also be held next
month otherwise it is quite likely that the class
will be withdrawn by the Comuittee.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Comrittee,

The Secretary,
NEW YORK,
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